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We have moved school pictures to January. This will help us with social
distancing during picture day, and also get our entire school community
scheduled more efficiently. Thanks for understanding.
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Each month Woodstock Middle School will
release a STEM challenge for both digital and
face to face students to complete. Students
will be able to access the STEM challenge
through their ELT Course in CANVAS. These
ELT courses in CANVAS include both the
digital and face to face students so students
will be able to interact and see each other’s
STEM challenge submissions regardless to
where they are learning this school year.

We are excited to release our first STEM
challenge which is making a Rube Goldberg
Machine! Students from each grade level will
be recognized for their creativity and as well
as their incorporation of school spirit. Our
first STEM challenge will end September 30%
and recognitions will be announced after the
deadline.

Be sure to visit your ELT Canvas page for rules, directions, and submission
instructions|
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WMS Music Department Beginning of the Year Information

We wanted to take a moment to welcome you back to school and share some of the protocols and procedures for the
start of the school year. The music teachers and administration have been working together to make sure that our
students get to continue their music education safely. Each class will have different procedures in place that were
developed over the past month in conjunction with other CCSD music teachers and administrators. Our goal is to
openly communicate with you, and let you know that we are here for any questions you may have.

What's new in Chorus and Band?

*  (Classroom set-up has been adjusted to distance our students to the best of our ability within the space we
have. Our band classes will be splitting every day this year. As we have laid out our classrooms, this puts each
student roughly 5 - 6" apart.

¢ Based on the recommendations from the aerosol study released earlier this month, we will be making bell
covers for all instruments. This will greatly reduce the distance that aerosol would travel. No one will be
playing instruments until all bell covers are made and classroom procedures, cleaning procedures, and
instrument maintenance has been covered.

* Band and chorus are starting the school year focusing on GA Music Standards which may not require
instrumentation or singing but do fall into the music curriculum.

¢ Band will start the school year without playing instruments but will begin learning proper technique and
procedure with the instruments. Due to the time it will take to cover some of these topics, instruments will
not be needed for the first 2 weeks (at least) of school.

*  Chorus will focus on music theory, appreciation, and other instructional activities related to the music
curriculum until we feel comfortable moving towards voicing and singing. At that time, we will remain in a
small group setting.

¢ Band and Chorus will have the opportunity to utilize the theater once a week to spread out and begin playing
and singing in 3 large space with ample room between students.

¢ Students will be strongly encouraged, but not required, to wear masks during class time when we are not
playing our instruments

Are there changes to Orchestra?
¢ (lassroom set-up has been adjusted to distance our students to the best of our ability within the space we
have.

¢ Orchestra classes are sanitizing equipment.
¢ Students will resume normal activities in these classes.

What if | am enrolled in APEX?
*  |f you have chosen the Apex option for the first semester, unfortunately music classes are not part of the Apex
curriculum. You will be welcomed back with open arms once you are back as a face to face student.
*  Please feel free to contact either Mr. Doyle or Mr. Norton if you would like updates or tips for home practice.

If you know of anyone who is interested in a music class at WMS and is currently not enrolled, please have them reach
out to their grade level counselor or contact Mr. Doyle or Mr. Norton directly.

Thank you,

Mr. Doyle, Mr. Norton, and Mr. Santoro
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-« Principal Mike Santoro

2 Tweets

( Edit profile )
Principal Mike Santoro
@ Prin_Santoro
Principal of Woodstock Middle School
@) Born August 21, 1975 [E] Joined May 2019
57 Following 138 Followers
Tweets Tweets & replies Media Likes

Reminder: We continue to encourage all parents
to temperature scan and monitor students closely
for any sign of potential illness. Students should
remain at home if they are exhibiting any

symptoms of COVID-19...




